
The March Times

Thosaigh Seachtain na Gaeilge sa
scoil seo ar De Luain 11ú Márta. 
It was an action packed week of 
celebrating our Irish language 
and culture in Scoil Éanna. We 
enjoyed maidin comhrá, craic, 
tósta agus seisiún ceoil. We held 
a ceolchoirm scoile which saw 
wonderful performances of Irish 
songs and poems by each class. 
Our talented musicians and 
dancers then visited St. Anne’s 
nursing home to share our 
wonderful talents with the 
residents there. 
On Friday there was a sea of 
green around Ballybay. We did 
our annual parade around the 
town which was a great success, 
followed by our tráth na gceist in 
the hall. 

Be a 
Bookworm!

Scoil Éanna

Seachtain na Gaeilge

Student Council
Our student council have been very 
busy bees this month. Firstly, they 
organised the National School 
Attendance Campaign Poster 
Competition. Every child had to 
create a poster showing the 
importance of attending school 
daily. We had one winner from each 
class and they are as follows. 
Junior Infants: Hannah Duffy
Senior Infants: Cara Mc Kenna
1st Class: Pearse Brady
2nd Class: Hayley Duffy
3rd Class: Darla Jaye Traynor
4th Class: Chloe Conlon
5th Class: Lucy Barkey
6th Class: Chloe Maughan
Cara and Lucy’s posters have been 
chosen to go forward to the All-
Ireland Competition. Well done!

Student Council
For World Book Day our Student 
Council organised a book raffle. 

One lucky student from each 
class had a chance to win a book 

and a book mark. There was 
great excitement as the wheel 

was spun in every room! 
Congratulations to the lucky 

winners!
In preparation for Easter our 

Junior and Senior infant classes 
were very lucky to be treated to 

an Easter Egg Hunt also 
organised by our Student 

Council.
Eggs were hidden in various 

locations around the school and 
all the children enjoyed such a 

lovely treat. 



Scoil Éanna participated in the 
Cross-Country running on 

Wednesday the 13th

After a few trials in the park the 
following teams were chosen. 

Boys
Eoghán Rutledge, Zach Mulligan, 
James Mc Dermott, Conor Smyth, 

James Markey, Sean Leonard, 
Daragh Quinn, Eoin Leonard, Mikey 

Mc Geough and Alie Selemani.
Girls

Sophie Duffy, Shonagh Sammon, 
Grace Smyth, Aoife Dwan, Ruby 

Sherry, Chloe Conlon, Annie Duffy, 
and Lucy Macklin.

Although the running conditions 
were very poor on the day they all 

thoroughly enjoyed it.

March
Dalta na Coicíse

Lucy Duffy
Felim Carragher

James Conlon
Liepa Jonusaite
Cormick Larmer
Lorcán Smyth

Lucy Mc Mahon
Matthew Mc Guigan

Emily Barkey
James Maughan

Abbie Duffy
Annie Duffy

Shonagh Sammon
Conán Shanahan

Sophie Duffy

Chloe Maughan.

Gaeilgeoirí na Coícíse
Dáire Mc Guinness

Isaac Luucha
Frankie Byrne

Zac Mc Phillips
Ruán Malone

Domas Gulbys
Guistas Jonusas
Liam Connolly
Benas Valaitis

Úna Woods
Aoibhinn Mc Donnell Caoimhe 

Comiskey
Casey Harte

Cormac Mc Ginnity
Justinas Bazanovas

We were very lucky to have 
the Book Fair visit Scoil Éanna
earlier in the month. We have 

lots of very enthusiastic 
readers and the money raised 
from the sale of these books 

has helped to buy lots of lovely 
new novels for the school.

Comhghairdeas

Tús Maith

Leath na

hOibre

2nd class have been very 
busy over the last few 

weeks. They received the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

on the 5th of this month. 
They were so well prepared  
and Ms Mc Dermott was so 
proud of them all. They also 

got to pay a visit to 
Combilift and see all the 

wonderful work that goes 
on there.

On the 4th of March 6th class 
were invited to the cathedral in 
Monaghan to see the relic of 
Carlo Acutis. Carlo was a young 
boy who showed a great faith 
in God. He attended mass daily 
and did alot to help the poor. 
He sadly died at the age of 15 
but since his death Pope 
Francis has beatified him. It was 
a great experience for 6th class 
to get to attend such an event. 

Mini 7’s
Both our girls and boys 
football teams played in 
the Mini 7’s tournament 
this month. The boys 
played Latton, 
Threemilehouse and 
Corcaghan in 
Drumhowan. The girls 
played against 
Aughnamullen, Scoil na
gCailiní and Corduff in 
Aughnamullen. Well done 
to everyone involved!


